
Welcome Message from the NCFI President 

 

The joy of the Lord is our strength. We gladly welcome you to the Nupe Christian Fellowship International 

(NCFI) online. God desires we love one another and share in fulfilling the Great Commission in reaching all the 

Nupe people and the entire world with the gospel of Christ. Historically the Nupes are indigenous people in 

Niger, Kwara and Kogi States and today found in the major cities and towns in Nigeria. 

 

“The harvest truly is plentiful, but the laborers are few. Therefore, pray the Lord of the harvest to send out 

laborers into His harvest” (Mathew 9:  37-38)  

 

The 21st century purpose of Nupe Christian Fellowship International is to galvanize the laborers into the 

harvest of Christianity in Nupeland and among the Nupe people worldwide. The early missionaries played their 

part by planting several churches through various Christian denominations in Nupeland. These churches need 

support and our commitment to reach all the Nupe people. The NCFI takes diverse approaches to support the 

churches and reach out to all the Nupes.  This website provides information on evangelism, the churches and 

clergies, social responsibility, music and songs and Christianity in Nupe land and among Nupe people in history 

and today.  

 

We invite you to join us in taking the gospel of Jesus Christ to all the Nupe people in Nigeria and Worldwide. 

God bless you abundantly. 

 

MR. Jacob G. Tsado 
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